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PRV#10 Water Project – Boil Water Notice has been lifted 
 
Summerland: The Boil Water Notice which has been in effect for the PRV#10 Water Project has 
now been lifted. Summerland’s water meets the Canadian Drinking Water Guidelines and test 
results have indicated that it is safe for consumption. 
 
The District of Summerland thanks the residents and businesses for their patience 
demonstrated throughout this complex infrastructure project. Community support has been 
much appreciated.  
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For more information, please contact Linda Tynan, CAO at 250-404-4043 
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